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Honorable Commission Members: 

Please add for your consideration the following items as it relates to 
the new EMERGING RENEWABLE GUIDELINES due out 1 Jan., 2006. 

1) Parity of rebate for wind systems. 
To please increase the wind turbine rebate amount to be closer to that 
of solar installations. The new technologies of the 3 major 
manufacturer's are now harvesting substantial kilowatts in class 2 
areas. The funded rebate amounts would allow more watts to go on grid to 
compliment solar. 
2) Set the ceiling of the program at 30,000 watts, instead of 29,999. 
Cygnus Wind Systems has developed the Wind Eagle 30 just for this 
program. The LIL listing cost was over $60,000.00. The C.E.C. has it 
listed on your web page on the certified wind turbines. We were turned 
down when we submitted, as it said we were over the program amount, in 
watts. This turbine is the most cost effective for large agricultural 
pumps in the program. 
3) Maintain the present photovoltaic at $2.80 per watt. 
The world wide demand for solar has limited the supply to the California 
market. The result is an increase in module pricing. This would help 
stabilize our market for another 6 months. 

Respectfully Yours 
D. Scott Jackson 
President 
Evergreen Development 


